
From: Deb Sturdevant 
Date: March 3, 2022 at 4:42:50 PM EST 
To: Fiona Hamilton 
Subject: Invitation to Municipal Leaders Archives Tour, April 6, 1:30 PM 

Hello Fiona, Municipality of Brockton Council Members, and Brockton Heritage Committee Members, 
  
In celebration of Archives Awareness Week in April, we are offering an exclusive tour of the Archives and 
Bruce County Museum & Cultural Centre for municipal and community leaders who have an interest in 
our work and the preservation of local history and historical materials.  We offered a similar tour in April 
2020, but it was cancelled due to the pandemic.   
  
An invitation with more details is attached (with  RSVP request by March 28).   This invitation is being 
extended to all Council members, members of the Heritage Committee, and municipal staff who work 
with heritage issues, historical records and/or transfers to the Archives.   
  
The date of Wednesday, April 6 at 1:30 pm has been reserved exclusively for Municipality of Brockton 
staff, Council and Committee members in order to ensure the ability to physically distance as 
necessary.  If anyone is interested in attending, but not available on April 6, please contact me to 
arrange a tour on a different day during another week. 
  
We look forward to having the opportunity to share more about the Archives and how our community’s 
records are maintained, used and accessed at the Bruce County Museum & Cultural Centre! 
  
Thank you, 
  
Deb Sturdevant 
Archivist 
Bruce County Museum & Cultural Centre 
Direct Line: 226-909-2426 
dsturdevant@brucecounty.on.ca 
brucemuseum.ca 
  

Individuals who submit letters and other information to Council and its Committees should be aware that 
any personal information contained within their communications may become part of the public record 
and may be made available through the agenda process which includes publication on the County’s 
website.  

If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all 
copies (electronic or otherwise). Thank you for your cooperation.  

If you feel that this email was commercial in nature and you do not wish to receive further electronic 
messages from the County of Bruce, please click on the following link to unsubscribe: Unsubscribe. 
Please be advised that this may restrict our ability to send messages to you in the future.  
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